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From: Roscoe England <roscoebaby1@yahoo.com>
To: <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 7/9/2008 9:13:03 PM
Subject: Tyler Farris rezoning

We wish to express our oppossition to the rezoning request of Mr. Farris for the property at 
11126-11130 Yarnell Rd.  This is not an appropriate zoning for this area.  The request to rezone 
only two acres of a five acre tract which is surrounded by homes, subdivisions, churches, a 
school does not fit the neighborhood.  The traffic, noise, and dust generated, as well as the 
necessity to block Yarnell Rd. in order to facillate removal and arrival of large pieces of 
equipment, is also a hazard for this area. Thank you for your consideration on this matter.
Roscoe & Linda England
11117 Yarnell Rd.
Knoxville, TN. 37932
865-693-5819
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From: <johnmaxwell06@comcast.net>
To: <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 6/6/2008 5:09:06 PM
Subject: Tyler Farris rezoning on Yarnell Road

To Whom it may concern,

I live in a subdivision of $200,000 plus homes about a quarter of a mile down Yarnell Road from 
the proposed rezoning of the property at 11126-11130 Yarnell Road. The reference numbers are 
6-G-08-SD and 6-K-08-RZ and I would like to go on record as opposing the rezoning from 
agriculturai to heavy industrial. Once this was a more rural setting and industrial might have fit 
in better but with the newer houses going in all around me I oppose the rezoning. Please send 
this to anyone necessary. I work 10 hour days Tuesday throught Friday in Oak Ridge and I 
cannot be at the zoning meeting.

Sincerely,
John Maxwell
10912 Maxwell Manor Lane


